
Storwell Foster Children Bursary Program  

A bursary program for students who were part of the foster care system to help them pursue their 

post-secondary school education.  

In response to the growing number of foster children and youth in care that struggle to afford post-

secondary studies, Storwell has developed the Storwell Foster Children Bursary Program. The aim of the 

Storwell Foster Children Bursary Program is to provide foster children with resources and opportunities 

that might be otherwise unavailable to them.  

The Storwell Foster Children Bursary Program is an initiative that resonates with Banyan Community 

Service’s mission to help support people to build independence, resilience, life skills and connection to 

community.  With the proper tools, these students can work towards building a better life for 

themselves through the pursuit of higher education. 

Storwell offers an annual bursary of $2,000 to help foster children attend post-secondary schools and to 

offer a hand up as they make their way forward in life. The bursary application deadline is September 1st. 

Eligibility requirements and access to the application form can be found at: 

https://www.storwell.com/bursary-application.  

This is an annual bursary, students may apply at any time and their application will be put towards the 

next award cycle. Storwell values the privacy of the applicants above all else, which is why all 

information submitted on the application form is strictly confidential. 
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